
       
 

       June 10, 2022 

 

On behalf of the Connecticut SGNA, I would like to take this opportunity to invite your 

company to provide additional support for the Beyond the Scope 2021 conference in the 

form of sponsorship for conference-related items and activities.   

 

These opportunities include, but are not limited to the following: 

 

 Syllabus 

 Speaker fees 

 Scholarships 

 GI nurse of the year plaque 

 Registration tags 

 Audio-visual 

 Raffle expenses 

 CEU Application fees 

 Miscellaneous 

 Lunch or breaks 

 Website maintenance 

 

We will be delighted to provide recognition to your organization for your sponsorship at 

the conference. 

 

Please contact me via email if you are interested in this sponsorship opportunity, 

including amounts and the item(s) you would like to sponsor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Vinci RN, CGRN 

Exhibitor Committee Chairperson  

CTSGNA Annual Fall Seminar, BEYOND THE SCOPE 2022 

860-977-6746 

Kathyvinci.rn@gmail.com 

 


